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From: Lynda Healy 

Sent: 23 July 2012 17:52 
To: programmeofficer@ 

Cc: 'Mair Sheen' 
Subject: RE: LDP 

The draft Matters Arising Response has been amended to address Mair 
Sheen's concerns.  Whilst it initially simply reflected the fact that there were 
no firm proposals for the middle platform it now also refers to the fact that 
(they would look to holistically develop the whole site).  
  

  

Lynda Healy 

Economic and Planning Policy Manager 

 


